
THE VISION
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ST. PAUL'S SUNDAY SERVICES:
8 am Rite 1 (In-person) & 10 am Rite II (In-person & YouTube)

Get your Bulletin for The Third Sunday after the Epiphany, January 21, 2024

Access the January 21, 2024 10am, Service LIVE here

Visit our Website

Click Here For Online Giving

https://files.constantcontact.com/54e1bba3901/8a5df203-4a74-4fa5-9b90-cf97c81b9dae.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.youtube.com/live/rcmrwzzk14c?si=lmMqUpveVgn5fi4o
http://www.stpaulna.org
https://onrealm.org/StPaulsEpiscopa20338/give/now
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1139151674949/0aba7250-0837-486c-ae06-3288cb2b942d
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=The+Vision+January+18%2C+2024%3A+https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1139151674949/0aba7250-0837-486c-ae06-3288cb2b942d
https://www.linkedin.com/sharing/share-offsite/?url=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1139151674949/0aba7250-0837-486c-ae06-3288cb2b942d


See the St. Paul's Event Calendar Here

UPCOMING PARISH EVENTS:

AND
speaking of the Annual Meeting, there will be a

Chili and Soup Cook-Off
following the meeting.

​So be thinking of which delicious soup or chili you would like to share with your
church buddies. If you'd rather bring bread or a salad, please let Marie know.

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/3?cid=c3RwYXVsbmExODM0QGdtYWlsLmNvbQ


VESTRY NOMINEES:

JAMI DAILEY
Jami has lived in the New Albany area now for around 30 years and started
attending St. Paul's about eight years ago. She was attracted to St. Paul's

because of its loving community of parishioners and its alignment with my
religious values. She feels honored to be part of a church where God's love is
shown and given unconditionally. Jami is excited to see St. Paul’s continue to

grow and offer examples of this love to its members and the community.  

BRANDON JOHNSON



Brandon Johnson is excited to potentially be re-joining the vestry of St. Paul's
New Albany!
 
Brandon has been attending St. Paul's since the Lenten season of 2014. The
welcoming environment, thrilling messages, traditional readings & eucharistic
services, the community outreach, and the musical experience were all what
cemented my desire to attend and serve.
 
Brandon participates in the music program when he can and truly feels most
in communion with God singing our beloved hymns (especially when there
are harmony parts!). He is currently in charge of organizing the worship
leaders, sits on the worship committee and stewardship committee, and is a
member of the Altar Guild. 
 
When he's not involved in church activities, Brandon spends his time as the
superintendent of Crawford County Community Schools down the road (after
Corydon). This is his second year as the superintendent having previously
worked as a high school principal for twelve years and a special education
teacher for six years, all at Crawford County. School board meetings are about
the only thing that can keep Brandon from attending another of his favorite
things about St. Paul's: Uncorked Spirituality!
 
Brandon would like to thank everyone for the opportunity to serve St. Paul's &
New Albany!

CHRIS MITCHELL
Chris started attending St. Paul’s in 2013, has served on one previous vestry

term, including one year as junior warden. He has served on the altar for many
of those years, including several years as a verger. Chris supported virtual

Mass during the 2020 COVID year, and he has led morning prayer and
Uncorked Spirituality on many occasions. Chris has served on several

committees over my time at St. Paul’s including Finance, Worship, and the
most recent, rector search committee. He deeply cares for the St. Paul’s

community and considers them members of Monica and his extended family.
Chris looks forward to serving another vestry term and helping St. Paul’s do

God’s work in our community.



Pet Food Pantry
SATURDAY, JANUARY 21, 2024

9:30-11:00 AM
CARRIAGE HOUSE

This month's PFP model is "Ruby" who was found on Church property last
week and ultimately adopted by the sibling of an employee. She is now a very
happy feline, with special thanks to PFP for providing a bag of Kitty Chow for

her trip to her forever home!

LOCAL ORGANISTS MEETING
THERESA BAUER, FEATURED SPEAKER

ST. PAUL'S CHURCH
MONDAY, JANUARY 29, 2024

7PM



The Southern Indiana Chapter of the American Guild of Organists (SIAGO) will
hold their monthly meeting in St. Paul’s church featuring Music

Director/Organist Theresa Bauer as the speaker. Her topic is “Preaching the
Word from the Organ Bench” in which methods of coordinating music with the

appointed Scriptures will be presented and discussed. The meeting is free
and open to all who wish to attend.

LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP FOR THIS SESSION!

St. Paul’s Fellowship Supper Club

Supper Club groups for the Winter/Spring 2024 season will be formed
soon. Please consider joining a group to chase away the winter blues!  If
you’re not familiar with this program, here is how it works:

Once sign ups close, all participants will be divided into groups of
between 6-8 people (couples will obviously be assigned to the same
group). Each group should try to meet once a month February thru
May. Each month a different person volunteers to host.
The suggested plan is that the host (if the dinner is held in a home)
provides a simple entrée and the other attendees bring a side dish, salad
or dessert for the table. This is intended to be a simple dinner with lots
of fellowship and relaxation. Your host may decide to meet at a
restaurant for dinner with each individual paying their own way. Some
groups meet at restaurants at every gathering.
Meet on whatever day or time works for those in your group. There are
no rules. Do whatever works best for your group.

The groups will be created and contact information will be distributed during
the last week in January so that you have time to make plans for your first



dinner (or lunch?) in February.

Please sign up or let either Rhonda Wolfe or Marie O’Neil know if you are
interested in participating or have any questions. A sign-up sheet will be in the
Carriage House during Coffee hour thru January 21.  

You may also e-mail Rhonda at BarckhoffWolfe1@gmail.com or contact the
parish office before that date with the name and contact information for each
participant.  

It is time to sign up for 2024 Altar Flower Dedications.
Each bouquet is $30 and the large floor bouquet is $60.

Consider dedicating a bouquet(s) in memory of, in thanksgiving of,
in honor of, or in celebration of a friend, family member or an event.

Click the link below to access the sign-up sheet.
​You may drop a check in the collection plate, mail it to the Parish Office or pay

online via Realm on the St. Paul's website.

Altar Flower Sign-up 

Let Us Pray...

Almighty God, we entrust all who are dear to
us to your never-failing care and love, for this
life and the life to come, knowing that you are
doing for them better things than we can
desire or pray for: we pray especially for
Tim Welliver, Hans Young, Dorothy Krebs
Sarro, Bob Maguire, Rev. Steve Winsett,
Nathan Docs, Presiding Bishop Michael Curry,
Jerry Amend, Bill Humble, Dennis Novotny,
Pat Myers, Marion Paris, Joda Bell, Lavena
Cooper, Virginia Pontrich, Larry Timperman,
Pam Downs, Gordon Anderson, Ravi Herndon,
Carol Wise, Charlie Corley, and Carter Messer;
through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

mailto:BarckhoffWolfe1@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45A5AB28A6FFC52-45223245-altar#/


Submit Prayer Requests Here
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